
O!ce of the Superintendent
7811 Granville Avenue, 
Richmond BC V6Y3E3

March 27, 2022 

Dear Richmond Families, 

The school district has received a number of enquiries from parents requesting information about 
expectations for families returning to school after having travelled outside of Canada over spring break. 
Although school districts are not in a position to advise travellers on public health directions or to 
monitor individuals’ compliance with any particular measures, please note the following from the 
Canadian government website: 

For those who travelled outside of Canada during the spring break, please keep in mind the Canadian 
federal government requires: “You and any children who travelled with you must properly wear a well-
constructed and well-fitting mask when in public spaces for the first 14 days after your entry. This 
includes schools and daycares.” Please visit the Canadian government website for more information: 
Travel to Canada: Requirements for COVID-19 vaccinated travelers.

Sincerely, 

Scott Robinson 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada#children

